IBEW Local 103 Hosts Labor Roundtable with U.S.
Representative Seth Moulton

On March 5, the International Brotherhood of Electrical Workers (IBEW) Local
103 hosted a labor roundtable, in Dorchester, Mass., where local labor
organizations were invited to speak to U.S. Representative Seth Moulton
(Mass.-6th). NATCA New England Alternate Legislative Chair Nick Monahan
(Hanscom ATCT, BED) attended the event. Rep. Moulton spoke to the group
about the impact of labor organizations in Massachusetts and throughout the
country.

IBEW Local 103 Hosts Labor Roundtable
with U.S. Rep. Seth Moulton
Dorchester, Mass. | March 2024

NATCA would like to thank IBEW Local 103 for hosting this event, which



provided our Union the opportunity to speak with Moulton and get to know
other local labor leaders from the area.

Newark ATCT Member Meets with U.S.
Representative Bill Pascrell

On March 18, Joe DePinto (Newark ATCT, EWR)
attended U.S. Representative Bill Pascrell’'s (N.J.-
9) St. Patrick’s Day Celebration in Patterson. New
Jersey Governor Phil Murphy, New Jersey State
Senator Paul Sarlo, and other locally-elected
officials were also in attendance.

At the event, DePinto spoke with Rep. Pascrell’s
Chief of Staff, Ben Rich, about the recently
passed appropriations bill that will fund the FAA
and several other departments and agencies
through Sept. 30, 2024. Rich also expressed that
he was looking forward to seeing our members
during NATCA in Washington in May.

When speaking to Rep. Pascrell, DePinto thanked him for his support of
NATCA'’s legislative priorities. The pair also discussed FAA Reauthorization.
DePinto emphasized the need for a long-term solution that will allow the FAA
to conduct maximum hiring of air traffic controllers through fiscal year 2028.

Welcome to our Newest Members

Welcome to NATCA’s newest members! Let's give a warm welcome to these
sisters and brothers joining our NATCA family! We encourage NATCA
members to reach out in their facilities to these new members, share your
experiences, and help integrate them into our Union activities. Your guidance
is invaluable in fostering our new members’ growth and involvement. Together,
we can ensure our members are well-informed and ready to advance our
commitment to safety and advocacy in the skies. In the spirit of solidarity,
here’s to strengthening our union with fresh perspectives and energy.
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Eastern Region

Matthew Agresta (Patrick Henry ATCT, PHF)
Brendan Conway (Richmond ATCT, RIC)
Darius Martin (Washington Center, ZDC)

Great Lakes Region
Nolan Adams (Grand Rapids ATCT, GRR)
Brandi Kirkland (Lacrosse FCT, LSE)

New England Region
Tyler Wayman (Nantucket ATCT, ACK)
Kyle Hunn (Boston Center, ZBW)

Northwest Mountain Region
Matthew Eckman (Seattle ATCT, SEA)

Region X
Arthur Pop (Engineer/Western-Pacific Region, EWP)

Southern Region

Daniel Masters (Tallahassee ATCT, TLH)
Aaliyah Kersey (Atlanta Center, ZTL)
Jason Murray (Atlanta Center, ZTL)

Southwest Region

Deja Stepney (Albuguerque Center, ZAB)
Brian Cotter (Fort Worth Center, ZFW)
Jaylen Ferguson (Fort Worth Center, ZFW)



Cameron Peterson (Fort Worth Center, ZFW)
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